From: Brittney Ahonen < bahonen@isd1.org >

Date: Wed, Jul 30, 2025 at 7:45 PM

Subject: Letter of Resignation

To: Dan Stifter < <a href="mailto:dstifter@isd1.org">dstifter@isd1.org</a>>, Andy Dokken < <a href="mailto:adokken@isd1.org">adokken@isd1.org</a>>

Cc: Julie Nowlan < inowlan@isd1.org>

## Good evening,

I've attached my letter of resignation. I stopped by the office today and left a hard copy for Andy, and have one being sent via interoffice mail for Mr. Stifter.

I have (and still) so greatly love working in the office, I just can't pass up the opportunity to spend more hours during the day with my son. This year would have been my tenth year in the office and I've enjoyed each year more than the last. ISD #1 has become a second family to me, and I've gotten SO much support from everyone which is why I'm choosing to stay working in Aitkin. I'm very interested (and have already gotten dates from Cassie) for subbing in the office, and also in the nurse's office, with potential for specific para jobs. If I need to complete a subbing packet, please let me know. I will still have my route each subbing day, so my hours subbing would be from approximately 8:15AM - 2:30PM.

Thank you both for the understanding and support in this position change, it means a lot and makes the decision a smidge easier, though I have to say I think I waited so long to officially submit my letter because it's very bittersweet. I'm still around though!

## Thanks so much!

Brittney Ahonen Secretary/Volunteer Coordinator Rippleside Elementary

Ph: 218.927.4838 Fax: 218.927.4608